
 

 

 
 

 
Date:  Tuesday, 21 January 2020 

Trade Notice 
 

Re: Auspac Service Change – Southern Moana Vessel Deployment 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise the AUSPAC service will be undertaking tonnage redeployment 
over the coming months ensuring we meet and exceed the growing demands of our valued customers 
whilst continuing to provide comprehensive, market leading liner shipping services to and from key Pacific 
markets. 
 
The Melanesian Pride v20N will be phased out in Brisbane on/abt 3rd February 2020 however will continue 
to load international cargo from Melbourne and Sydney to Port Vila, Fiji, Apia Samoa, Pago Pago and 
Nuku’alofa with this cargo being transhipped in Brisbane to connect with the Southern Moana v20N. 
 

The forward schedule will be as follows: 
 

 

 
 
 
PFL apologise for any inconvenience caused during this tonnage deployment however appreciate your support 
and understanding during this planned vessel phase in / out period. 
 
Should you have any points of clarity please do not hesitate to contact your regional Customer Service 
Team. 
 
Kind regards, Pacific Forum Line  www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

